
26th January 2018 

Our top tip for talking this week is: To think about your non-verbal communication – 

your facial expressions, body language and tone of voice are great ways of showing your 
child that you’re interested in what they say as well as helping them to keep their interest. 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

 Weekly Newsletter  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As many of you may have heard already Nursery and Reception have buddied up 

with Year 5 and Year 6 children. The Nursery children have a buddy in Year 6 and 

the Reception children have a Year 5 buddy. The children have had so much fun 

getting to know each other, playing together and taking part in the daily mile, which 

Nursery really enjoy!                                                                                     Reminder: 

Please sign up for the Maths workshops from Monday 5th February until Friday 8th 

February if you haven’t already done so.  

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week: 

Monday 29
th
  

January 
Nursery Parent Reading mornings from 8:40am to 9am – please do drop in to 
read with the children.  
Reception Parent Reading afternoons from 2:40pm to 3pm - please do drop in 
to read with the children. 

Thursday  
1

st
 February  

PSED workshop in the KS1 hall at 9am.  

Friday 2
nd

 February Stay and Play in both Nursery and Reception from 8:40am to 9:10am  

Numbers day – children to dress up in something related to numbers.  

Stars of the week are:   

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Arthur Fryderyk Patrick  Frankie 

Mark making/Writing champions are:  

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Ellie Evelyn  Giulia  Sienna 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Holland and the FS Team 


